
 
Here is the latest news from your Niverville Parent Advisory Council. 
 

NHS PAC Update ​@ January 2021 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read this update. Please contact us any time! 

Email us: 
 
nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Participate. Support. Build.  Parent Volunteer Shoutout: 
 
Nov 2020 - Staff Appreciation pause - reboot 2021! 
Join us in showing Staff Appreciation in 2021! 

Participate. Support. 
Build 

Want to write a cheque /e-transfer to help?  Want to bring ​your​ skills to the table?  
Email us at the address above to ask questions about how you can get involved,  donate, 
and fill out your volunteer forms at the school office. 

Meetings - 6pm 
(@ Learning Commons) 

Jan 12, Feb 9 & Mar 9 - next regular virtual meetings. 
Parents are welcome any time!  Email us to join our meetings! 

Happy New Year NHS Parent Council sends our NHS families warm wishes of health, and a new kind of 
connection as we start the new year.  We hope everyone found peace and hope in their 
celebrations this year. 

Staff Appreciation - 
Reboot 2021 

NHS moved into pandemic Code Red practices ​just​ as we planned our first Staff 
Appreciation delivery.  Of course for the safety of all, we took a pause in planning and 
delivery.  
 
Help Us reboot our appreciation efforts for NHS staff.  PAC continues to look for and 
accept parent support in providing a perfect protocol of appreciation!  We have an 
amazing donation that warms our heart and spirit!  
 
PAC is planning a ‘coffee/treat’ for the staff and bus drivers at NHS, and now, given a 
little more time with the pause, an opportunity to work towards something more. 
  
If you would like to help with a donation, or your creativity - please email us with 
your idea or etransfer to nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Program Updates in 
COVID-19 times 

In keeping with current physical distancing restrictions and MB school closures, please 
review meeting minutes to understand program support and adjustments during 
pandemic management.  
 
Parent Council is closely connected to NHS Administration; we are working together to 
provide meaningful and relevant support during these pandemic times.  

Come Join Us! 
Donate / Volunteer  

We invite parents to share their suggestions on how we may continue to brighten NHS 
students’ and staff's day. Amid this time of uncertainty, the PAC would like to provide 
students and staff with additional support, encouragement or classroom items that could 
give students some level of normalcy. Please send your ideas to our email address,  
nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Updated PAC Web 
Page 

Get to Know Your PAC 
Who we are and what we do; where you can help! 
https://nhs.hsd.ca/parents/pac/ 
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